Dear Families,

We are excited to introduce a variety of watersports to our Year 6 pupils, which will be funded through the
Sports Premium budget. We will be visiting Trafford Watersports Centre on Tuesday 16™ July 2024.

During the sessions, children will take part in a variety of watersports such as: standup paddleboarding,
kayaking and canoeing.

This will be a fantastic opportunity for Year 6 to experience new skills and learn the basic watersport activities
with the help of professionals from PEAK.

We require parental consent for your child to attend these activities during school time. Children will arrive
by coach and will be home by 3:15pm for home time.

Children will be having lunch at the grounds of Trafford Watersports Centre, so please see the attached
information if you require a lunch on this day.

For all activities we recommend that children wear clothing suitable for the weather. Please remember that
activities will take place outside for the majority of the afternoon. Below is an idea of what to wear (this is
not an exhaustive list):

Shirt / T-shirt

Fleece / jumper (easily removable)
Tracksuit bottoms / trousers (no jeans)
Trainers / boots (no wellies)

Hat and gloves

Waterproof top and trousers

Sun cream & sun hat

For each session, children must bring: a towel to dry themselves with; dry clothes and shoes in a named
bag to change into after their session. Please ensure children come to school on the day already dressed in
the clothes that they will be wearing for the activities (bear in mind that they are likely to get wet).

Please sign and return your permission slip by Monday 1% July 2024. There will also be an online
consent form for PEAK activities which will be sent out via a link nearer the time.

Reminder: Parents do not need to pay for this trip as it is funded through the Sports Premium.
Trafford Watersports Centre - Year 6

Name of child:

I (name) confirm that my child has permission to attend Trafford

Watersports Centre.

Signature:




